
 
 

 

 

          5 July 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

We would like to invite you to our annual Summer Fair which will take place at our 

fantastic Priory 16 building on Fulbeck Road.  It takes place on Friday 14th July with the 

fun starting at 2pm running through until 5pm. 

 

There will be lots going on for you to enjoy including; tombola, raffle, games and craft 

stalls along with lovely refreshments. 

 

It would be great to see all of you there and for anyone who hasn’t been, it will be a 

great opportunity to see out fantastic Priory 16 building! 

 

We hope you can make it. 
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